
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2019-2020                                                         Date:- 22/01/2020 

 

 

Notice 

 

 

This is to notify that the Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will arrange speech, poster and 

slowgan writing Compitition regarding forest conservation on  24th January, 2020 at 11:00 

a.m. organised by Department of Geography at our college premises. All students, 

Faculty members and administrative staff are requested to attend the said programme.     

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest Conservation Speech, Poster, and Slogan Writing Competition, 2020 

 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully organized a Speech, Poster, and Slogan Writing Competition regarding 

forest conservation on January 24, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. The event was meticulously coordinated by the Department of 

Geography, aiming to raise awareness and promote active participation in forest conservation efforts. 

The programme witnessed enthusiastic participation from students, faculty members, and administrative staff. The 

Speech competition provided a platform for articulate presentations on the significance of forest conservation, 

addressing various aspects such as biodiversity, climate regulation, and sustainable living. 

The Poster competition showcased creative expressions of the participants, visually capturing the essence of forest 

conservation. The artistic interpretations highlighted the beauty of nature and emphasized the need for preserving our 

forests for future generations. 

The Slogan Writing competition added a touch of creativity and brevity, as participants crafted impactful slogans that 

resonated with the theme of forest conservation. These succinct messages served as powerful reminders of our 

collective responsibility towards the environment. 

The judging panel, consisting of faculty members from the Department of Geography, evaluated the participants based 

on content, creativity, and relevance to the theme. The winners of each category were felicitated with certificates, 

acknowledging their contributions to promoting awareness about forest conservation. 

The active involvement and meaningful contributions from all participants made the event a success. It not only 

showcased the talent and dedication of the college community but also fostered a deeper understanding of the 

importance of preserving our forests. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


